
 

 

 

 

Exchange announcement  

7 April 2017 

BNZ announces change to Executive Team  
 
BNZ announced today that its Director, People and Communications, Annie Brown has resigned 
after seven years with the bank.  
 
Chief Executive Officer Anthony Healy acknowledged the significant contribution Ms Brown has 

made in her seven years at BNZ.  

“Annie was instrumental in helping to transform our leadership and culture - particularly in 

developing leadership programmes for our people, as well as our diversity and super diversity 

initiatives. The engagement of our people, and our organisational culture ranks as world class 

thanks to Annie’s vision and stewardship.  

“Annie has been hugely committed and managed the demands of a weekly Wellington-

Auckland commute, and I am delighted she has found a Wellington-based role. She leaves BNZ 

with our very best wishes.”  

Ms Brown joined BNZ in 2010 and was appointed to the Executive Team in 2013 as Director, 

People and Communications. 

Mr Healy said a replacement for Ms Brown will be announced in due course, following a rigorous 

search process. 

Ends 

For further information, please contact: 

Janine Ogier, External Relations Consultant, BNZ, 027 753 4360 


